
RANK Boat # Name show up Points

NUMBER 

Fish

NUMBER 

Alive

Largest 

Fish Weight Penalty

Total  

Weight

Total 

Earnings

1 24 Stamey, Robert 1 58.00 5 5 4.950 15.240 0.000 15.240 $188.00

2 7 McMahan, Tom 1 53.00 4 4 2.910 7.450 0.000 7.450 $64.00

3 15 Passarella, Dale 1 48.00 5 5 2.580 6.490 0.000 6.490 $43.00

4 1 Johnson, Daryl 1 43.00 3 3 4.720 6.350 0.000 6.350

5 11 Kipler, Ken 1 38.00 4 4 1.730 6.110 0.000 6.110

6 3 Lorsong, Pete 1 37.00 4 4 2.580 5.670 0.000 5.670

7 6 Norris, Wade 1 36.00 2 2 1.860 2.950 0.000 2.950

8 5 Whispell, Bill 1 35.00 2 2 1.450 2.910 0.000 2.910

9 25 Woods, Richard 1 34.00 2 1 1.280 2.690 0.125 2.565

10 17 Polychroni, Mike 1 33.00 1 1 1.700 1.700 0.000 1.700

11 8 Murtha, Bill 1 32.00 1 1 1.270 1.270 0.000 1.270

12 16 Simmons, Steve 1 31.00 1 1 1.120 1.120 0.000 1.120

13 9 Kinchlow, Levi 1 8.00 0 0 0.000 0.000 0.000 0.000

13 10 Gould, Rick 1 8.00 0 0 0.000 0.000 0.000 0.000

13 19 Massie, Kevin 1 8.00 0 0 0.000 0.000 0.000 0.000

13 21 Lane, Tom 1 8.00 0 0 0.000 0.000 0.000 0.000

0 2 Saliga, Paul 0 0.00 0 0 0.000 0.000 0.000 0.000

0 4 Jackson, Mike 0 0.00 0 0 0.000 0.000 0.000 0.000

0 12 Garner, Perry 0 0.00 0 0 0.000 0.000 0.000 0.000

0 13 Westfall, Jason 0 0.00 0 0 0.000 0.000 0.000 0.000

0 14 Wood, Johnnie  0 0.00 0 0 0.000 0.000 0.000 0.000

0 18 Tolarchyk, Keith 0 0.00 0 0 0.000 0.000 0.000 0.000

0 20 Myers, Shawn 0.00 0.000 0.000

0 22 Boisvert, Leo 0.00 0.000 0.000

0 23 Vesely, Mike 0.00 0.000 0.000

CLUB $$ COLLECTED $25.00

9-19  North River  Levi Kinchlow

**Note: A protest was brought to the attention of the tournament director prior to the scales closing. A member 

questioned his final weight being correct because the scale was not working properly making it difficult for the 

tournament director to weigh the fish accurately. Because the member’s fish had been released the tournament 

director was unable to re-weigh the member’s fish. However, the club treasurer was present at the scale as the 

tournament director was weighing the members’ fish and also noticed the scale was not zeroing out at times. This 

protest will be addressed at the next club meeting.   


